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The evictions this seeks to address are happening every day. This
disturbing wave is driven by landlord response to new state
legislation. The city can no longer let people's lives be upended
because their landlord thinks they can make a bigger profit by
cycling tenants in the short term and jacking up rents. I hope that
the council will move urgently on this matter, and continue
building a legal and planning architecture that prioritizes
protecting tenants and expanding affordable housing options.



